
Closure of Libraries due to
Transition to a New Library
System
Dear  users,  please  read  closely  the  following  information
regarding the operation of CU FA libraries:

In the week from 30 August to 3 September 2021, all CU FA
libraries  will  be  closed  due  to  the  transition  to  a  new
integrated  library  system  of  Charles  University.  We  will
announce more detailed information about the transition and
the related temporary limitation of services of the Faculty
libraries in the upcoming weeks on the CU FA webpage and CU FA
Library Facebook profile.

CU FA Library

Handy links

Opening hours of CU FA libraries, summer opening hours
(periodically updated)
CU FA Library news category
CU FA Library website
CU FA Library Facebook profile

https://www.ff.cuni.cz/2021/06/closure-libraries-due-transition-library-system/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/2021/06/closure-libraries-due-transition-library-system/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/2021/06/closure-libraries-due-transition-library-system/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/home/library/contact/opening-hours/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/rubrika/news/library/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/home/library/
https://www.facebook.com/knihovnaffuk/

